
Transitioning to a new school can be a stressful time for both
children and their parents. Join the Ridgewood SEPAG for a

parent-only virtual panel discussion that will include parents
whose special education children have already experienced the

transition to middle school/high school and are sharing their
advice on navigating the transition. 

Ridgewood SEPAG
www.RidgewoodSEPAG.org • contact@RidgewoodSEPAG.org

RSVPs are required. 
If you are interested in attending, go to

MSHSTransitions.eventbrite.com.

Middle School/High School
Transitions in Special Ed

The RSVP form will include an opportunity to raise any specific questions
or topics you would like to see addressed. A Google Meet link will be

provided only to registered parents prior to the meeting. This meeting
will not be recorded for privacy reasons.
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